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Are you 
serious. This 
is the model 

he was 
looking at 
the most?



His wife, Jeanette, 
told me when I 

interviewed here. She 
was looking for a new 

sleeve se could give him 
on her birthday, and 

hacked his body barn-
account to see what 
kind of body he was 

looking for.

I bet she 
thought he was 
looking for a 

Eric dane 
lookalike. Was 
she shocked?



«No, she was not 
shocked. She 
reckoned he had been 
looking for a new 
body for her.»



«She was afraid he had 
got tired of her tiny 
body, and wanted 
something more.»



So what do 
we do? Do we 

recommend that 
he rent a ZZ 

body and try it 
out?



Ah, our 
patient has 

arrived.



Hi greg! 
hm… Theresa, 
is that you in 

a new 
sleeve?

Yeah, I 
was tired 
of being a 

blonde. i had 
this one 

tailor made. 
It is a dolce 

and 
havanna.

Wow, that’s 
pretty expensive, 

isn’t it?



Well, the new 
upload technology 

has made us more or 
less immortal. I am 

sure I will be able to 
pay for it in a century 
or two. Besides, the 
patients are paying, 

right?

Listen, you have a 
yongsheng memory 

matrix implant right?



Yeah a 
top of the line 

yongsheng 2029, 
67Tbps, 7G, 

continuous backup and 
700TB of cloud 

storage. If anything 
happens to this body, 
they can download 

the backup into 
a clone.



Good, 
but you 

have never 
downloaded 
into another 

body?

No, but my 
wife has.



Well, we 
think that in 

order to cure 
your depression, 
you should give in 

to your inner 
dreams and 

download into a new 
body. You can keep 
the old one on ice 

and move back 
when you are 

cured.



the dorking-
dyers personality 

mapping gave a rather 
surprising result. You 

have what we call a BB69 
personality type, which 

is quite unusual in a 
man. 



Bb69??? I 
thought I was 

an INFP?

We went 
deeper this time, 
and it seems your 

rater introvert timid, 
and sensitive approach 

to the world is 
compensating for 

suppressed 
personality that is 

somewhat 
different.



It turns out that you 
are more like a blonde 
bimbo. That explains the 

depression and the anxiety. 
You spend a lot of 

emotional energy on 
keeping her down.



Are 
you crazy? 

my inner self 
is a woman?



It is not 
that unusual, 
John. We have 

booked an hour 
for you at the 
bodyvault, so 
that you might 
take a look at 

the nico87 
model.



People are very 
tolerant these days. 

You have see the media: 
Even celebrities try out 

gender swaps these 
days. Jason Stratham is 
living as pretty redhead 

in Bermudas right 
now.



And just admit it, 
you have been 

thinking about it. 
When I mentioned  zz, 
I could see that you 

got an erection!



Jeanette 
has hacked my 

computer 
hasn’t she?

Yeah…









Hi 
there, your 
receptionist 
asked me to 

go in.



You are 
John? They 

told me you 
were wearing 

glasses.

Contacts today. I 
feel a bit 

vulnerable.



We do 
not judge, 

John. We have 
clones for 
any need and 

desire.



I tested out a 
male body once. 

It was fun, but the 
orgasms were 
disappointing, I 

tell you.



Now, I am 
going to give 

you a 
presentation of 
the zz model. 
Pay attention.



The idea of 
having a female 

body turns you on, 
doesn’t it. That is 

why you are 
covering 

yourself?

Of course 
not!



Put them on!







Pretty life 
like isn’t it. It 
was developed 
for rich, sexist, 

men who wanted to 
upgrade their wives. 
In that respect it 

was a failure. their 
wives became 

uncontrollable, 
and the men 

became 
jealous.



«You see, the zz 
model has a healthy 
sex drive, which 
makes it hard to stay 
monogamous.»

«she has a a 
36d-22-36 body, 
height: 5 foot 10, 
weight: 130 pounds. 
This body ratio gives 
her big tits and a big 
ass without her 
becoming fat.»



«She has plump lips 
designed for optimal 
cock sucking and a 
deep and tight pussy 
with optimal 
lubrication.»



«I have to warn you. 
The idea that the body 
does not affect the 
mind is a myth. The 
brain is plastic and 
changes according to 
experience, and her 
brain is not the exact 
same as yours. There 
will be personality 
differences. besides, 
the zz model is not 
designed for optimal 
intelligence.»



She was 
designed 

to be a sex 
toy for 

creepy men, 
John, not to 

house 
someone 
like you.



«As you can see, she 
dresses up nicely».





I like her.

Sure you do.



So 
I guess 

we can just 
put your 

current body 
in a cryonic 
chamber?

Do you want 
us to 

download you 
mind into the zz 
clone. If you 
say yes, it is 

legally binding. 
This 

conversation 
is recorded.



Yes, sure, 
ok!





Clinic log zz 69, 
march 12 2028, 

client: John bing. 
Bing’s memory matrix 

is downloading 
now.



The clone 
has been 

checked for 
biological and 
digital viruses. 

None found.

Seriously 
John, why on 

earth would you 
want to do 

this?



Download 
complete, body/

mind system 
recalibrating.



Wake up, 
John, I do 
not want a 
brain dead 

client on my 
watch.



I 
feel so 

strange. 
What 

happened to 
me?



Oh my! 
Holy… I have 

tits.

I am so 
soft.



My 
cock… oh… 

I have a 
pussy…



Do I look 
good, 

doctor?



Ye
s… but I 

am biased… 
I designed 

the zz model. 
How do you 

feel?

I feel 
warm and 

soft and…. 
Smaller.



Look at 
those tits! i 
am a woman 

now.



It 
feels 
right, 

somehow. My 
friends will 
laugh at me, 
you know. My 

wife might 
leave 
me.



But in spite of 
all that. I think I 

am in for an 
adventure.









Ah, John, 
you did it, 
didn’t you. 
But that is 
not your 

after shave, 
is it?

It is 
deep 

euphoria by 
Calvin Kline, 
do you like 

it?



So you 
have a pussy 
now? And 
huge tits? 

Are you 
crazy?



Although I must 
admit that having a 

completely 
feminized husband 
is a bit intriguing.



I 
love you 

sweetie. I 
am going to 

take a bath. I 
need to 
explore 

this body.











Honey, is 
that you?



Me being a 
woman turns you 

on, doesn’t it? You 
have always been 

a bit bi.



I have a 
pussy too, 
now, you 

know.



Come and 
look, 

sweetie!



Look at me, 
sweetie, I am 
gorgeous!



Ooooh, I 
like that!





Oh, wow! 
Don’t stop.



Come 
on, John, 
aren’t you 

curious what 
this feels 
like on the 

other 
side?



You cannot 
call me John, 

anymore. I don’t 
feel like a 

John.



Oh, that’s 
soooo good.



Wow, that is 
a nice spot.











You 
know that 

our marriage 
is over, 
right?

I want 
cock, and I 
am sure you 

do to.

I don’t know. I will move over to my 
brother and give  su time to think about it, 

ok?

Ok!











Come on bro, 
you have to stop 
looking at the 

gardener.

I 
am not 
your 

brother 
anymore, 
hank. I am 

your sister. 
Call me 

Lexi.



Ok, Lexi. You 
have 

embarrassed our 
whole family, but 

I understand: 
you want it 

all.



You know 
mark. A 
pretty 

decent guy, 
although not 
the sharpest 
knife in the 

drawer.



I will 
go down to 
the office. 

Call me if you 
need 

anything.



Hi 
mark, I 

am hank’s 
sister Lexi. 

Can I get you 
something 
to drink?



Come on!



Do you like 
me mark?



He does 
now, and one 

In a zz 
sleeve.

Hank does 
not have a 

sister.
You do 

not care 
about my 

past, do you 
mark?







You 
are John, 

aren’t you? 
We have met 

before, when 
you  were a 

man.



What kind of 
man choses to 
become a cock 

sucking 
bimbo?

Mmmmmm….



I remember. 
Never was much of 
a man, were you? 
What a disgrace.

I…. I 
just…. I 
don’t…



Well, 
maybe it is 
better this 

way, for all. 
Bend over, 

bimbo!



Wow, 
your pussy 
is tight and 

wet and 
warm.



You 
know 

there is no 
way you can 
return to 
your male 
body now, 

right?

Everyone 
will know 

you are not a 
real man.



But you 
don’t care, 

do you?

You will 
always chose 
some bimbo 

clone to live 
in.



Oh, 
you like it, 
don’t you? 

having a real 
man fuck 

you.



And 
right now 
you are 

starting to 
wonder if you 

did a big 
mistake.



Oh my god, 
I love your 

pussy!



Do you get 
it, you are no 

longer in 
control 
anymore.













You 
know 

nothing 
about me.

I know 
enough.

To be continued.
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